
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
Date:  Tuesday, 19 June 2018 

 
Notice to Shippers 

 
Australia to Fiji trade lane – BAF notification 

 

Dear Valued Customers, 

 

 

Pacific Forum Line (PFL) wishes to advise that following a monitoring of fuel prices over a five-week 

consecutive period this has resulted in an increase to our existing Bunker Adjustment Factor (BAF) 

on the Australia to Fiji trade lane. 

 

Effective from the Forum Samoa4 V 005N with eta Melbourne on the 14th July 2018, the BAF will 

be applicable as follows: 

 

• Current Rates : USD80 / Teu, USD160 / Feu & USD2.80/ RT 

 

• New Rates: USD115/ Teu,  USD230 / FEU & USD4.00/RT 

 

 

PFL remains committed to providing leading sustainable shipping solutions for our customers and 

we value your continued support. Should you require further clarification please do not hesitate to 

contact your local PFL management team, 

 

 

Any further clarification please contact your local PFL management team 

  

Yours Sincerely 

Pacific Forum Line www.pacificforumline.com 


